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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I strongly opposed this lopsided land trade that only benefits a few individuals and an exclusive private club for

out of state mega wealthy members. This rotten deal takes away numerous existing rightful opportunities and a

historic access that will produce a negative impact for the overwhelming majority of the people in the state. It is

not in the best interest of the public to proceed with this inequitable land swap and exceedingly sad to think the

USFS would even consider facilitating such a screwed deal for the benefit of a few out of state interests instead

of the best interest of the people of the state. The USFS should be working for the people that have traditionally

respected, used, enjoyed and benefited from these lands. The USFS should be protecting our public lands for

continued resilience for the good of the all and our Montana way of life, not carelessly trading them forever away

to solely benefit a select few private interests. That is the definition of the FS's job.. being mindful stewards for

the preservation of public federal lands that is first and foremost in the best interest of the public. This is NOT a

win win trade. 

 

Thank you for keeping public's best interest in the forefront of your decision,

Jill Jolly


